
ALAQUA PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP TURNOVER MEETING 
Monday June 5, 2017 

 

MINUTES 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:15 p.m. at the Alaqua Country Club, 2091 Alaqua Drive, 

Longwood, Florida 32779.  

 

Proof of Notice of the meeting was mailed to all homeowners on May 18, 2017 which notice and 

date meets the legal requirement. Florida Statutes require that annual meeting notices be mailed 

to each owner of record at their latest known address according to the provisions in the 

association’s covenants. 

 

77 homeowners were present by proxy or in person, so a quorum was confirmed. 

 

Carlos Arias with Arias & Bosinger was present. 

Leigh Quinn representing Sentry Management was also present along with Administrative 

Assistants Beth Parker and CAM Jacqueline Stansell. 

 

Board of Directors gave a community update while Ballots were counted.  

 

Ballots were collected. One member volunteered Tana Wroblenwski to open and count the ballots 

along with the Sentry team. The ballots were counted and the results for the Board members are 

as follows: 

Pam Ater 74 

David Gierach 74 

John Hamer 75 

Julie Stockton 61 

Mac Jaffer 35 

Martha Whittenton 31 

Joe Muehl 1 

Dan Lyons 1 

 

Leigh Quinn announced the new board to the members present and the meeting was adjourned at 

7:16PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


